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Please can we ask that
parents check their children’s
hair regularly for headlice to

prevent them spreading
around the school.

If you need help please
contact the school office or

check the NHS website.

A massive Thank you to
everyone in our community
for the donations of clothes,

food and toiletries. 
We are still open for anyone
that was impacted by the fire

to come and access these
donations.

Dear Families,
As we bid farewell to the Spring term, we're thrilled to share the highlights from the

past week filled with excitement and meaningful experiences for our children.

Easter Service at St. Augustine's Church: Our children showcased their talents and
represented our school admirably during the Easter service. Their singing truly

resonated within the walls of St. Augustine's, leaving a lasting impression on all who
attended.

Disco Event Thanks: A huge thank you to our dedicated PTA and Mr. Simmons for
orchestrating a fantastic disco event! From Reception to Year 5, our children had a

fabulous time, dancing the afternoon away and creating memories. 

As we approach the Easter break, we encourage all families to embrace this time for
relaxation and sharing time with families and friends. Whether you're enjoying some
well-deserved downtime or celebrating the festive occasions of Easter or Eid al-Fitr,

we wish you all a wonderful break.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
https://www.facebook.com/PeareswoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCEELSIE

Nursery AM- 97.3%
Poplar- 89.8%
Bay- 93.3%
Box- 83.2%
Ash- 88.8%
Palm- 92.7%
Holly- 87.1%
Eucalyptus- 92.6%

Nursery PM- 100%
Lime- 97.1%
H/Chestnut- 90.5%
Bamboo- 82.9%
Cypress- 98.8%
Acacia- 97.8%
Myrtle- 94.2%
Willow - 87.1%

Current Attendance- 91.5% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.

Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Smile if you love Elsie time! 

This free
information

guide addresses
clickbait – a
widespread

digital
marketing

strategy which
carries several

significant
online safety

risks for
impressionable

youngsters.

We want to say a massive thank
you to Mr Simmons for being the DJ

at our school Disco’s this week.

We also want to say a massive
thank you to the PTA for organising

such an amazing disco for
Reception- Year 5!

Our winners from the
school disco this week!
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Nursery AM/PM Priscilla/Serena

Lime Harry

Poplar Zion

H/Chestnut Jasleen

Bay Jasmine

Bamboo Rebecca

Box Scarlett

Cypress Somkene

Ash Ethan

Acacia Goda

Palm Thomas

Holly Pharez

Myrtle Mirabelle

Willow Niyah

Eucalyptus Tommy

SCHOOL VALUES
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The new focus value is Ambition.

SafeRespectful

Ready

We are...

EYFS- Reception have been really challenging themselves this week by making their own Easter cards
and writing inside! They have worked hard to apply their phonics into their writing and have been very
proud of their achievements.

KS1- Year 2 have been ambitious in trying new fruits linked to their topic and then have tried to identify
where fruit originates from around the world.

KS2- Year 4 have set ambitions on becoming magicians after being very lucky to have a visit from a real
magician this week! Thank yo to Jason, one of our Peareswood parents for coming in and creating awe
and wonder for our children.

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed
your well deserved

Hot Chocolate!

First Day of Term
15th April 
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 World Book Day
Competition Winners
Thank you to the reading ambassadors who helped Mrs Beresford choose

the winners. 
Thank you to everyone who entered the competition.

Competition
entries

1st Place

Joint
2nd 
Place


